
Q GRAND JUNCTION PLANNING COffl4ISSION
Public Hearing —- October 2, io

7:31 p.m. — 7:33 p.m.

The public hearing was called to order by Chairman Steve Love at 7:31
p.m. in the City/County Auditorium.

In attendance, representing the City Planning Department and to record
the minutes was Karl Metzner.

Chairman Love made the following announcement:

“As Chairman of the Grand Junction Planning Commission, I
would like to announce that the items on tonight’s agenda are
being continued to future meetings. The item dealing with a
text addendum to the Zoning and Development Code concerning
adult entertainment establishments is continued until October
9, 1990 at 7:30 p.m. in the Cityf County Auditorium. All other
items on tonight’s agenda are continued until November 6, 1990
at 7:30 p.m. in the City/County Auditorium. Copies of any of
these items are available from the Grand Junction Community
Development Department.”
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